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DECLARATION OF EARLY ADMISSION LAW SCHOOL/ 3-3  
LEGAL STUDIES MAJOR/MINOR 

 

 
 
Name (last, first, middle):                Hamline ID:        
 
Hamline Email:                  Phone:         
 
 
Student Signature:                 Date:         
 

 
 
Anticipated Undergraduate Graduation Term:  Fall      Winter      Spring      Summer     Year:         
 
Bulletin Year ________________________       You must follow the major/minor requirements as of the Bulletin year you choose. Unless otherwise indicated 

this will default to the year you started at Hamline. For requirements, go to www.hamline.edu/ugrequirements. 
 

 
 
By declaring this major or minor you grant permission to Hamline University and Mitchell Hamline School of Law to share your contact and 
academic information for the purpose of facilitating the Law School Early Admission ("3-3") Program.  
 

 
 
 
I AM DECLARING: 
 

 MAJOR:  Law School Early Admission, 3-3 Program [primary major, listed first on all academic records] 
 

 MINOR:  Law School Early Admission, 3-3 Program [you must declare a major using the Declaration of Undergraduate Major, Minor, 
Certificate/ Declaration of New Advisor Form before declaring this minor.] 

 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Department/Program Chair signature (required) 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Advisor Signature (required) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes: 
 
If you need to declare another major, minor, or certificate, you will need to complete the Declaration of Undergraduate Major, Minor, 
Certificate/ Declaration of New Advisor Form found at www.hamline.edu/registrar/forms. 
 
Participation in the 3-3 program does not guarantee you law school admission; students must take the LSAT and apply to and be accepted by the 
Mitchell Hamline School of Law. Students who are not accepted into law school after three years can complete their undergraduate major and 
earn their bachelor’s degree in the usual four years. They may, of course, reapply to law school upon completion. 
 
Once students enroll at the Mitchell Hamline School of Law, they are no longer eligible for financial aid as an undergraduate student, including 
the presidential fellowship. However, they are eligible to apply for financial aid and scholarships through the law school. 


